
October 28th, 2024

Dear Parents and Guardians,

On November 13th 2024, the Middle Country District Social Work Department in collaboration

with Healthfirst will be having an informational/enrollment “Health Insurance” Night.

During this event, presenters from Healthfirst will speak about all the different types of

insurance options and other resources that their agency can provide to families.

There will be a presentation, beginning promptly at 5:30pm.This presentation will be available in

the languages of English, Spanish and French-Creole. There will also be time for enrollment for

families.

Please contact your building social worker with any questions. We look forward to seeing you on

November 13th, 2024, at Newfield high school’s library from 5:30-7pm.

Sincerely,

MCCSD Social Work Department

Dr. Mark Palios, Director of Guidance & Student Support Services

The mission of the MCCSD is to empower and inspire all students to apply the knowledge, skills, and attitudes necessary to be creative
problem solvers, to achieve personal success, and to contribute responsibly in a diverse and dynamic world.
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